
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, September 18, 2021, at First Baptist Church’s fellowship hall 
in Sandia. Present were Don Woods, Larry Surginer, Jason Woods, Emma Williams, and David 
and Linda Carlson.  
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the June 12, 2021, were approved as reviewed following a motion by Larry Surginer 
and second by Jason Woods. 
 
The current treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed following a motion by Emma 
Williams and second by Larry Surginer. 
 
Monthly singings at the Butter Churn Restaurant are postponed until further notice. 
 
Following discussion and verification, the 2021 Christmas party will be held December 11, 
2021, from 11:00 am until 2:00 pm at Bethel Assembly of God Church’s fellowship hall in 
Corpus Christi. 
 
Following a motion by Larry Surginer and second by Linda Carlson, banquet ticket prices for 
the 2022 convention will be $10.00 each. 
 
The annual Jordan’s Crossing Christian Center Gospel Singing and Fellowship will be held 
Saturday, October 16, 2021, from 1:00 pm until 5:00 pm at the home of David and Linda 
Carlson, 1601 N. Washington St., Beeville, Texas 78102. 
 
The meeting adjourned, following a motion by Jason Woods and second by David Carlson, and  
Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer. 


